SPECIAL NEEDS WORKING PARTY



A Working Party of the Federation of Parents & Friends Associations Diocese of Maitland-Newcastle Diocese P O Box 714 Newcastle 2300

Phone: 4979 1303 **Fax**: 4979 1208

Email: cath.garrett-jones@mn.catholic.edu.au

26 July 2019

Dear Principal,

RE: SPECIAL NEEDS MASS – Celebrating Diverse Learning Sunday, 8th September, 2019 Sacred Heart Cathedral, Newcastle West

The 22nd Annual Special Needs Mass will be celebrated by Bishop William Wright on Sunday, 8th September 2019 at 2.30pm at Sacred Heart Cathedral, Newcastle West.

The purpose of the Mass is to provide community and spiritual support for families, to affirm the welcome that exists for all and to celebrate the gifts our children bring to our communities.

Bishop Bill, the staff and families of St Dominic's Centre Mayfield in conjunction with The Federation of P & F Associations and the Special Needs Working Party look forward to welcoming you and members of your school community to this special celebration.

Attached to this letter is a copy of the information flyer. Thank you for sharing this with your community through your usual channels of communication.

Yours faithfully,

FAMILY ENGAGEMENT OFFICER

Cath famet face

For further information please contact Cath Garrett-Jones, Family Engagement Officer

Ph: 4979 1303 or email: cath.garrett-jones@mn.catholic.edu.au